APRIL 21 ™%

MEMORANDUM FOR: R. Wayne Houston, Chief
Accident Evaluation Branch
Division of Systems Integration

FROM: Robert L. Tedesco, Assistant Director
for Licensing
Division of Licensing

SUBJECT: DELAY IN ISSUANCE OF DRAFT SUPPLEMENT TO THE FES
FOR COMANCHE PEAK 3

In a phone conversation with S. Burwell on Thrusday, April 2, 1981, you
indicated that you need to revise the accident section of the Draft
Supplement to the FES to conforwm to Chairman Hendrie's concerns. Yog
projected that your input could cause the staff to further slip the
issuance date of the subject document.

Except for your revised input, we are projecting an April 17 {issuance
date. In order to meet that date your revision is required by C.0.B.
Friday, April 10, 1981. If you cannot meet this date, please let me
kr.ow.

Original signed by
Robert L. Tedesco

Robert L. Tedesco, Assiscant Director
for Licensing
Division of Licensing
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